
September 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

We are delighted to inform you that we will be trialling a new Homework Club on campus starting week
commencing 19th September until October half term.

In the first instance the club will be open to our Year 7 students in order to support them with new routines
such as completing Student Organisers and self-testing with Knowledge Organisers. We will also make
Google Chromebooks available for these sessions so that students can get used to navigating our Google
Classrooms.

The club will take place on a Tuesday and Thursday after school, from 3.15pm to 4.00pm in our Library. We
will have 2 members of staff available to work with the students and answer any questions.

There will be an initial limit of 30 students per evening and booking will be on a first come first served
basis.  Details on how to book on to the sessions will follow next week.

Please note that unfortunately we will not be able to provide additional transport, so students will have to
find their own way home.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mr C Bugh
Assistant Headteacher


